POOL OIL COMPANY

P.O. Box 604
Roswell, NM 88201
505-622-4859

June 30, 1992

State Of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals & Natural Resourses Department
0il Conservation Division

P.O. Drawer DD

Artesia, NM 88211

RE: Sivley State #1
M-17-19S-29E
Eddy County, NM
Dear Mr. Williams:
Pursuant to your letter dated June 29, 1992, our intentions
for disposal of gas on the above referenced well are to
continue to flare, since gas volume on this well is to small
to measure.
Enclosed please find Form C-129.
Sincerely,
7 // 7
Fred F. Pool, TIII
FFP3/sm

Enclosure



